
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
January 16, 2024 

Bylaw 500 Update and Zoning Amendments  
The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) is currently in the process of replacing Land Use and Subdivision 
Bylaw No. 500, 1987 with a new land use and subdivision bylaw, Bylaw 2500. Following adoption of first 
reading of Bylaw 2500 on January 9, 2024, new applications for amendments to Bylaw 500 will not be 
forwarded to the RDN Board for consideration. Following adoption of third reading of Bylaw 2500, new 
applications for amendments to Bylaw 2500 will be received and can be forwarded to the RDN Board.  
 
For further information on the Bylaw 2500 process, visit getinvolved.rdn.ca/bylaw-500-review. Please 
direct any questions to bylaw500review@rdn.bc.ca. 
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For more information, please contact: 
 Current Planning 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-6510 
 bylaw500review@rdn.bc.ca 

 

https://www.getinvolved.rdn.ca/bylaw-500-review.
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